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MICHELIN MINING CORP. ANNOUNCES LISTING ON CANADIAN SECURITIES EXCHANGE, 
TRADING TO COMMENCE JUNE 19, 2019 

June 18, 2019 – Michelin Mining Corp. (the “Company”) is pleased to announce it has obtained a 
receipt for its final prospectus from the British Columbia Securities Commission (the "Prospectus"). The 
Company has also filed its listing statement (the “Listing Statement”) supporting its listing application 
with the Canadian Securities Exchange ("CSE"). The Company’s common shares will begin trading on the 
CSE on June 19, 2019, under the stock symbol “MICH”.  

A copy of the Prospectus and Listing Statement are available under the Company’s profile 
at www.sedar.com. 

About Michelin Mining Corp.  

Michelin Mining Corp. is a junior natural resource company engaged in the acquisition and exploration 
of mineral properties of merit and currently focused on exploring its Rude Creek gold property in the 
Yukon. 

Contact Information 

For more information, please contact: 

Michelin Mining Corp. 
Mark T. Brown 
Chief Executive Officer 
Suite 410, 325 Howe Street 
Vancouver, BC 
V6C 1Z7 
 

Tel:     604-687-3520 
Fax:    888-889-4874 
Email: mtbrown@pacificopportunity.com 

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Service Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the Canadian Securities 
Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

This press release may contain certain forward-looking information. All statements included herein, other than statements of historical fact, 
forward-looking information and such information involves various risks and uncertainties. There can be no assurance that such information will 
prove to be accurate, and actual results and future events could differ materially from those anticipated in such information. A description of 
assumptions used to develop such forward-looking information and a description of risk factors that may cause actual results to differ 
materially from forward looking information can be found in the company’s disclosure documents on the SEDAR website at www.sedar.com. 
The company does not undertake to update any forward-looking information except in accordance with applicable securities laws. 
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